
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, Feb 3 
COMMUNION 
8 am Early Sunday School 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children 
  Sunday School 
Wednesday, Feb 6 
9:30 am Upper Room 
10:15 Communion 
10:30 Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 

NEXT WEEK 
Sunday, Feb 10 
SCOUTING SUNDAY 
8 am Early Sunday School 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult &  

Children’s Sunday School 
Monday, Feb 11 
10 am CCC at SOVFD 
Tuesday, Feb 12 
2:30 pm Stephen  
  Ministers 
Wednesday, Feb 13 
9:30 am Upper Room 
10:15 Communion 
10:30 Bible Study 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Thursday, 
Feb 14 
12-2 pm 
Good Times 
Happy  
Valentines 
Day! 
 

Saturday, Feb 16 
Noon-4 pm Azure Bay  
  HOA Meeting 

5-7 pm SOVFD Chili  
  Supper  & Cake  
  Auction 
 

Give your card to some-
one that would benefit 
from the fellowship, love 
& grace at Lakeside! 

Interested in a trip to the 
Dallas Museum  
of Biblical Art? 

Thursday 
February 28th 

 

Let’s go see the museum!  The museum opens at 11 am, we will depart from the Lakeside 
Parking Lot at 9 AM.  The plan is to carpool, so a few people will need to drive!  A self-guided 
tour is $12, if we have more than 12 people we can arrange for a docent to take us around.  

The museum is located at  7500 Park Lane in Dallas, after our tour we can go have lunch in a 
place of the group’s choosing.  Let us know that you want to go:  Call or email the Church 
Office (903 915-4754 or lsumc416@gmail.com) or put you name on the sign up sheet in the 

kitchen. Check out the museum’s website to see the current exhibits:  
www.biblicalarts.org 
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A trip to the bush  

library produces a new 

cabinet 

Meet Madame President Diane Jones (seated), Secretary of 
Faith Carole Stubblefield, Secretary of Hope Susan Pokorski 
and Secretary of Love Deanna Tompkins.  Not pictured is the 
Secretary of Evangelism Joycelyn Calame.  The ladies had a 

great trip to the library on Jan 24th.  Join us on our next  
excursion (men AND women welcome) to the  

Museum of Biblical Arts on Feb 28th! 

mailto:lsumc416@gmail.com
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JOYS: 
Tom Jones thanked Harold & Valerie Steele and The Book Club for 
inviting T. Fred Harvey to speak to the church.  It was a wonderful presen-
tation and all enjoyed it. 
Judy Snowden was glad to have Jerry Hodges worshipping with us. 
Vic Rice said his recent surgery went well.  He said the Good Lord 
keeps me alive and takes care of me. He was depressed after his surgery 
but a little card reminded him, "You're in God's care.  He will be your 

God for your lifetime." 
Joyce Moore introduced Audrey, her friend since childhood, who was visiting today. 
Pat Holiday reminded us that there will be a Spring Kairos weekend and the saying is, 
"Listen, Listen, Love, Love".  "Love this day.  Make us grateful for all the love in our 
lives." 
CONCERNS: 
Merle Hughes came home from her cruise with pneumonia! Pray for quick healing! 
Joanna Fritz told us that Rob Cook's funeral service was held at 2:30 pm Sunday 
at Northside Baptist Church. Please pray for his family. 
Ruth Robbins told us that there will be a gathering in Arkansas for Janet Martin's moth-
er-in-law's memorial.  We need to remember them all in our prayers. 
Sherry Decker's mother has passed away and the family is having a hard time with it. 
Judy Snowden told us that Billy Ray Godfrey, Senior, has passed away. 
Pat Metcalf's sister-in-law Carol Salsbury fell and broke her wrist.  Please pray for re-
lease from pain and a speedy recovery. 
Sandi Davis's daughter Kelly was diagnosed with fibrous tumors and will undergo an 
MRI. We pray for her comfort and healing.  Sandi also has a friend named Mike who did 
not know he had cancer but is now on hospice.  He needs our prayers. 
Lord, please be with all the government workers who are affected by the off-again-on-
again governmental shutdown.  We pray for those affected by the shutdown that are not 
being paid during this time. Please enlighten our government officials so that they can 
find a permanent solution concerning the issue of the Wall.  God Bless America!  
 
Do you need prayer?  We believe in the power of prayer and will pray for you! You can call the Church 
Office at 903 915-4754 and leave a message, send us an email at lsumc416@gmail.com or fill out a 
prayer request card found in the pew chair pack pockets.  Then place them in the collection plate.  There 
is also a dedicated prayer team in our area that will pray for you also:  needprayers416@gmail.com 

EXPANSION PROJECT UPDATE 
You may have noticed that the New Fellowship Hall is nearly  

completed!  Van Wagnon reports that just a few finishing 

touches need to be made.  Work has begun on the remodel of 

the Old Fellowship Hall.  All construction is expected to be 

completed by May 1st.  

Our budgeted costs for this room were $207,509.   

The amount spent to build was $207,416,  

which is $93 UNDER BUDGET.   

We have an amazing general contractor (Van Wagnon)! 

Work to remodel the Old Fellowship Hall was projected at 

$25,450 with $17,296 remaining to finish. 

In order to CELEBRATE this wonderful progress on our  

Expansion Project, we will provide a presentation of the work 

done and an overview of the Expansion Project and funding 

during a FELLOWSHIP POTLUCK planned for March 3rd.   

This CELEBRATION will also help us prepare for Lent.   

And also Mardi Gras!  See you then! 

Our New Ministry-Care Givers Support 
Group-Feb 26th at 1 pm 

The Support Group will meet the fourth Tuesday every month at 1 pm.  
This group supports those caring for a person suffering with memory 
loss and dementia.  Everyone is Welcome! You don’t have to be a 
Methodist to attend these meetings.  This group is facilitated by  
Susan Pokorski and Valerie Steele.  Please join them if you are a care 
giver and spread the word that this new group has formed and is 
meeting. 
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